March 18, 2022

Re: Report Cards/Spring Updates
Dear Middle School Parent or Guardian,

Hello. The middle school second trimester report cards will be available online as of midnight,
March 20th. To view this you will access the Parent Portal account with Infinite Campus, West
Valley's student information system. If you do not already have an account, please call the office
(406) 755-7239 and they will set one up for you. This is the same system that you will use for
re-enrollment for the next school year. Your student also has access to this system if you would
like them to share their grades with you. If you require a printed version of the report, please
contact the school. For my own child | use the Infinite Campus app “Campus Parent”. A preview
of the app is available at this link https://www.infinitecampus.com/video/mobile-apps . Through
this app, | am able to receive updates in real time for both attendance and grades.

We have a staff change for the final trimester. Mrs. Black is moving with her family and Mrs.
Conklin will take over her Math and Family Consumer Science courses. Mrs. Conklin has
worked in the middle school in the past and she has a child that attends the elementary school.
Welcome, Mrs. Conklin!

Teachers often review school and classroom expectations before or after spring break. They
asked that | reshare the dress code from the student handbook. It is helpful when we are all on
the same page about student norms.

Have a great spring break. | hope you enjoy this time with your family and friends.
Best,

Mrs. Blair

Clothing Requirements

In the interest of an effective educational environment, fulfilling federal and state mandates, and
the promotion of healthy attitudes West Valley School has developed the following expectations:

» Students must wear shoes.

» Tops/bottoms must be worn.

* No bare waists/backs/shoulders. (belly shirts, crop tops)

* Tank tops, straps less than 2” wide or large armholes allowed.

» Shorts, skirts and dresses must be mid-thigh length or longer.

* “Ripped” style jeans and shorts must not have holes above the mid-thigh.
+ Pajamas (tops or bottoms) and costumes are not permitted.


https://www.infinitecampus.com/video/mobile-apps

Hats, caps, or other types of head covering worn inside the school building are prohibited
unless special circumstances dictate otherwise.

Undergarments should not be visible at any time.

Clothing that promotes or symbolizes alcohol/drug use, tobacco slogans, violence,
sexism, racism, sexual behavior, or profanity will not be permitted at school or school

sponsored functions.



